
 

  
 St. Helen Catholic School 
 ...is committed to educating the whole person to see with Christõs eyes. 

September 13, 2018 

Thank you to all of our awesome Parent volunteers 

who helped make this yearõs Grandparentõs Day  

special.  You all are AMAZING!   

News from our Development Office 

Thank you to Rachel 

Guerrero for donating 

her time and talent in 

making the beautiful 

centerpieces for the 

event!!  

Be on the look out for 

Grandparentõs Day 

photos coming home in 

your youngest childõs 

Thursday folder.  Please 

forward these to their 

Grandparent(s).  Thank 

you! 

Our Accreditation visit is around the corner The Accreditation Team will be here from Tuesday, Oct. 2nd through Friday, Oct. 5th. 
Lunch will be provided to the Team every day and this is where we need your help.  We need 6 families that can help by donating 
$30 each.  Please call the School Office if you can help. Thank you in advance. 



Friday, September 21, 2018 
Immediately After Mass 

 
Orders must be placed online this year.  
Just click HERE to order.   
 
Our school code is 29007MB 

Help is still needed for 

some games next week.  

Please consider helping 

out. Just click on image 

to the right for more 

information and to sign 

up. Go Lions! 

https://inter-state.com/shop
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4dadae23a7f94-fall

